From: I

Sent: 08 October 2009 17:23

To: Stewart L (Lesley)

Cc Barry Colford; _
Subject: Forth Road Bridge - Proposed Restrictions
Attachments: 280809.doc

Lesley,

Further to our meeting on Tuesday 06 October, please find attached a copy of the anticipated carriageway restrictions
on the Bridge for the period upto 2015 based on the current Capital Programme.

This was sent to Jonny Moran on 28 August and will be updated and reissued as required.

Regards,
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